
April 9, 1973 

• r. rth r P . Azari n 
51 Cross Street 
Salem, N w Hampshir 03079 

oar :-t r. Azari n: 

We re xtremely gr teful for your willi gnes to 
be a St. Vartan STeward, and for your generosity 
in donating $100 in your capacity a a S eward. 
We hope this will be a beginning in est J lishing 
true st ardship in our Church. 

T~e lape l pin, specially designed for ou r Stewards 
by the noted artist Walter Kaprielian, iJ attach d 
to t i letter. W hope you will wear it proudly as 
a sy bol of your Stewardship. 

It is our hope that you will renew your tewardshi p 
regularly eaeh year, bout which we will be in touch 
with you. 

Thank you again, and very b st wishes. 

JA:aa 
encl/rec 1630 

Sincer ly, 

Jack Antrea ·ian 


